Early Help Family Support Plan (EHFSP) 
The Story so Far
The Story so far was developed after consultation with both parents and partners the tool is a summarised version of the EHFSP and will be piloted across Bury by Schools and PVI’s in order to provide a holistic tool to support the needs of families, children and young people.
The completion of the ‘Story So Far ‘requires an integrated approach with the child/young person and their family alongside all of the universal services that are currently involved with the child / young person and their family,  the focus being around the child / young person’s needs in order to explore if there is any prominent family or environmental risk factors.
The benefit of this integrated approach reduces duplication, ensures full disclosure of all concerns and maximises outcomes for children/young people and their families. The aim of the tool is to help guide and support all involved to determine and signpost to the best provision and use of the services available to support the child/young person and family.
The Story So Far is a choice available to the family to help them, with universal support, to feel empowered and to be more self-reliant in finding their own solutions to the problems and support needs they have identified within their families.
It should be completed with the family in order to help identify community services, including local private or voluntary sectors, as well as any specialist universal services, that can support the family and professionals involved to focus on prevention and early intervention to help prevent referrals to statutory services from Children's Social Care.
By families asking and choosing to work together with universal and voluntary services outcomes should improve, as the support requested is what families have identified as being most relevant and needed for their individual situation, each families plan is bespoke, therefore maximising the outcomes for every family.
Regular Team Around The Family (TAF) reviews to ensure multi-agency support are required to ensure the support being provided is always the best for the family and that the family are being promoted to develop and become more self-reliant and empowered in identifying and implementing their own strategies of support and solutions.
Workshops to support providers with the completion of the tool will in place for PVI’s to attend prior to the launch of the pilot. (Dates to follow)
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